
 
 
 
                                        

WADEBRIDGE SCHOOL  

 
“OUT AND ABOUT” 

 
Because of: 

 young children 

 transport problems  

 busy lives 
 

We know how hard it can be sometimes to get into school and talk. To try 
and make it easier for our parents and carers, Wadebridge School will be 
holding “drop-in” events at village halls in your area. 
  
Come and have a cuppa and a chat with staff and other parents about your 
child’s experience in school; find out what other parents think and how they 
deal with different matters like homework, attendance, teenage behaviour, 
etc.   
 
You can meet some of our staff team, including Miss Yardley, and ask about 
school issues and we can pass on vital information to you.  No appointment 
necessary.  

 

We’ll be there from 9.30 a.m. – 3.30 pm 
 
 
Padstow Memorial Hall  -  Thursday 25 September 
 
Rock Institute                    -  Thursday 2 October 
 
St Merryn Parish Hall    -  Thursday 16 October 
 
St Issey Village Hall      -  Thursday 23 October 
 

 
We look forward to seeing you! 


